
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Kent, 

I want to first thank the diversity grant committee for donating to the 
Oakland Tsunami swim team. The monies were used to assist our 
growing team. 

Firstly, we were able to provide 40 of our 95 participants assistance with 
either full or partial scholarships for the program. We were able to 
purchase equipment: stretch cords, and kick boards. Thank you again for 
your support and we look forward to your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Jefferson 


